
School Community Council Minutes 
November 29, 2016 

 
-Conducting: Marsha Gillespie 
 
-Attending: Marsha Gillespie, Principal Davies, Missy Checketts, Trisha Thorstrom, 
Wendy Hardy, Nikki Fike, Suzie Fullmer, Natalie Crockett, and Arin Layton 
 
-Started Discussing and Creating a plan for next year 
-Council talked about looking into FOS kits for 6th grade science and maybe 4th.  5th 
grade has their own carts 
-Council talked about looking into hiring more aides to work with small groups with 
instruction and training for      
 aides. 
-Council talked about looking into more opportunities for teachers to go to classes/training         
 
-Determine Greatest academic need 
 
-Council discussed ways we can best determine greatest academic need for our 
students 
 
-Mr. Farr and Mr. Davies will work on getting the sage test results for last year 
 
-Council agreed to meet with the teachers to determine needs of each grade 
 
-Assignments are as follows 
 Kindergarten: Bonnie Yound and Wendy Hardy(Wendy will contact Mrs. Hoskin) 
 1st- Missy Checketts and Natalie Crocket (Missy will contact Miss Ovard) 
 2nd-Suzie Fullmer and Wendy Hardy (Suzie will contact Mrs Weaver) 
 3rd-Missy Checketts and Wendy Hardy (Missy will contact Mrs. Porter) 
 4th-Marsha Gillespie and Arin Layton (Arin will contact Mr. Partridge) 
 5th-Natalie Crockett and Arin Layton (Natalie will contact Mrs. Thorstrom) 
 6th- Marsha Gillespie and Missy Checketts (Marsha will contact Mrs. Gamble) 
-Keeping Students Safe online 
 -Mr Davies will the computer speciality teacher if the council to can do any more 
to help with keeping students safe online. 
 
-Mr. Davies mentioned that we cannot update the second computer lab this year.  Due 
to technology we have it will have to wait until next year. 
 
-Trisha will email all the teachers about professional development.  Talked about a 
literacy one or maybe stem 
 
-Next meeting Jan. 10th 
 
	


